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From: Jason Farr <jasonfarr12@gmail.com>
To: <housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/9/2015 12:49 PM
Subject: Re: Housing Safety Registration Confirmation for CBL: 053 C010001
Attachments: Signed Lease Jack Becca.pdf; Geoffrey Ross signed lease.pdf

Please find (2) attached leases for non smoking documentation.  The 
other 2 non smoking leases I do not have electronically so I am ok with 
not getting the  additional $2.5 credit per unit.

Thanks,

Jason Farr

On 12/9/2015 10:23 AM, housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov wrote:
> Thank you for your rental housing registration. In order to complete your
> registration you will need to provide verification for the discounts you
> have requested.  Please reply to this email and attach the following
> documentation:
>
>
>
>
>   
> Copy of signed lease.
>   
> Once we have reviewed your verification documentation we will complete
> your registration.  An email will be sent with an invoice for payment,
> which can be paid online.
>   
> Registrion Fees: $140 Discounts: $ 10 Estimated Registration Fees Due:
> $130  If you have any questions, please call the Housing Safety Department at
> (207) 756-8131
>
>


